
Explorer Camp News 
Week 8: August 1 - 5

As we reached the end of our time together, Explorers participated in many fun 
activities, performances and projects. Ms. Katheryn’s Voice and Movement put 

on a performance for parents and the Mini Campers, while Chess students 
attempted to win against Mr. Hector. Finally, we celebrated our time together 
with a bounce house and pizza party. We hope that every camper has had an 
unforgettable experience here at camp. It was so fun getting to see friendships 
grow over the summer, and it is bittersweet to say goodbye for the school year. 

We hope to see you next summer, Explorers!
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